To the Chancellor of Justice		

Reporting a violation of freedom of expression
I would like to report the violation of freedom of expression committed by public service SVT and Swedish Radio's feature that followed the same day or the following day regarding the growing protest against the social services, the social services committee and by extension the administrative courts' handling of cases concerning the law on care of young LVU. The protest that was held on February 7, 2022 at Mynttorget had the purpose that parents and children want to be reunited with each other. That the social services do not investigate legally, objectively or independetly and separate children from their parents on vague grounds that are not compatible with law. What became clear during the protest was that the social services had in no way fulfilled their important and main task of supporting children and families.

The purpose according to the first section of the Discrimination Act (2008: 567) is to promote the equal rights of all people, regardless of ethnicity, religion or other belief. Freedom of expression is constitutionally protected, however, public service, must be independent and objective and their connection between the protest and Islamist hatred and threatening movements involves a form of incitement against ethnic groups through a public and large spread of derogatory statements about a group of people, alluding to race, national or ethnic origin or creed.
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